

Ford Motor Land Development Corporation

One Parklane Boulevard Dearborn, Michigan 48126

May 31, 1995

Miles Tents Mr. Al Columbo, President 25 Eldridge Mt. Clemens, MI 48043

Dear Mr. Columbo:

We wanted to take this opportunity to extend our sincere appreciation to you for the commitment you made in time and resources to support the Camporee. As you know by now, the event was an overwhelming success, due in part (a large part!) to the excellent planning and hard work of your company. Hopefully, you're as proud of those results as we are.

John Primrose of the Boy Scouts shared a thought with us recently that we'd like to pass along....

"A hundred years from now it will not matter what my bank account was, the sort of house I lived in, or the kind of car I drove. But the world may be different because I was important in the life of a boy."

Thanks again!

Ron Gagnon

Tom Cote'



RJG-391.W52